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Hunter, Donielle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 9:26 AM
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 16-253-GA-BTX    [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GK0Xe:ref ]

Subject: Case #16-253-GA-BTX 

M. Beth Trombold, PUCO Chair 

180 E. Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio    43215 

Case #  16-253-GA-BTX 

  

Dear Ms. Trombold: 

 We have been reading, learning, and educating ourselves over the past 3 years, 
regarding high pressure natural gas pipelines.  We hold out hope that the voting 
members of the Board will feel their duty to be educated in this area as well. 

Yet we have great concern, as you have been on board less than 1 year, coupled with 
your absence at the Public Hearing on March 21stin Cincinnati, at the UC Blue Ash 
College.  We hope you will seek enlightenment into the facts we are using to reach 
our strong belief that there is no need for this projected 20” TRANSMISSION 
pipeline.  Further, we implore you to consider safety, as a primary factor,  regardless 
of its omission from the criteria list. 

  

In earnest, 

 Sharma L. Browning 

6121 St. Regis Dr.   

Cincinnati, Ohio   45236 

Resident of Hamilton County 
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